
 

 

TO THE COMISIÓN NACIONAL DEL MERCADO DE VALORES 
 

 

AENA S.M.E., S.A. (“AENA”), in accordance with what has been set forth in 
article 228 of Royal Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, approving the consolidated text 
of the Securities Market Law, hereby reports the following: 

 

PRICE SENSITIVE INFORMATION 

 

On 18 May 2017, Fitch Ratings has upgraded Aena’s Long-term Issuer Default 
Rating (IDR) to “A” from “BBB+” and revised the outlook to Stable from Positive. 

 

 

 

Madrid, 18 May 2017 

AENA, S.A.  
 

 


